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February 17, 2022

Mr. Tom Washburn, P.E.
Pinellas County Public Works
22211 U.S. 19 North — Building 1
Clearwater, FL 33765

Re: 126%™ Avenue N., 34t Street N. and Scherer Drive — Request for Permission to Construct a
Trail within Road Right-of-Ways

Dear Mr. Washburn:

In response to the Pinellas County letter dated May 17, 2017 regarding 126" Avenue N.,
Scherer Drive and 34" Street N., the City of Pinellas Park grants permission to Pinellas County to
construct a trail within the Scherer Drive right-of-way between 28 Street N. and 34" Street N.
The 126%™ Avenue N. right-of-way between 34 Street N and U.S. HWY 19 N. and the 34 Street
N. right-of-way between Scherer Drive and 126" Avenue N. have been transferred to Pinellas
County since the original request. As noted in the letter, Pinellas County would be responsible
for the design and construction costs and future maintenance of the trail segments. Prior to
construction, an interlocal agreement would need to be in place.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (727) 369-5670.
Sincerely, »\_Q
Keith Sabiel, I?'g:-j

Public Works Administrator
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February 17, 2022

Mr. Tom Washburn, P.E.
Pinellas County Public Works
22211 U.S. 19 North — Building 1
Clearwater, FL 33765

Re: Ulmerton Road (South Side) Public Right of Way Situated approximately 2,630 Linear Feet
east of 58 Street. N. — Request for Permission to Construct a Trail within Right-of-Way

Dear Mr. Washburn:

In response to the Pinellas County letter dated June 7, 2017, regarding the 52" Street N.
unimproved right-of-way south of Ulmerton Road, the City of Pinellas Park grants permission to
Pinellas County to construct a segment of the trail within the public right-of-way situated on the
south side of Ulmerton Road (approximately 2,630 linear feet east of 58! Street N.). As noted
in the letter, Pinellas County would be responsible for the design and construction costs and
future maintenance of the trail segment. Prior to construction, an interlocal agreement would
need to be in place.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (727) 369-5670.

Sincerely,
§ } ’u'u",(\)‘_‘/_gu

Keith Sabiel, Jr.
Public Works Administrator

T
‘ PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



